
 

   

STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, TN 37243 

(615) 532-0554 Voice or (615) 532-0614 Fax 

 

 

March 13, 2024                         ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

    

 

Mr. Tyler Davis, Owner 

Vic Davis Construction, Inc. 

1300 Jan Way 

Kingsport, TN  37660 

 

 

Re: Construction Permit Application  

 Vic Davis Construction, Inc.  

1304 Southgate Place, Kingsport, TN, 37660 

 Emission Source Reference No. 82-0639-01/Permit No. 982165 

  

 

Dear Mr. Davis:  

 

Your construction permit application dated February 15, 2024, for a nonmetallic mineral crushing and sizing 

operation was received on February 16, 2024.  Please be advised that construction or modification of the source 

cannot begin until you are in receipt of the issued construction/modification permit.  A determination has been made 

that the application is incomplete for the following reason(s): 

 

Additional information is needed as follows:  

1. Revise all sections as required of the APC 100 application forms. 

2. Provide the current emissions information, equipment list and manufacturer technical specification information 

of crusher, screen, conveyors, and etc.  

 

Applications and Instructions:  
https://www.tn.gov/environment/program-areas/apc-air-pollution-control-home/apc/permits-air/permit-air-air-
quality-construction-permit/apc-non-title-v-construction-permit.html 
 

Please submit the additional information to the Technical Secretary at the letterhead address or email the information 

to Air.Pollution.Control@TN.gov in Adobe pdf format within 60 days of receipt of this letter so that the Division 

can review the revised application for completeness. If additional deficiencies are identified, you will be able to 

correct them within the remainder of the 180-day period that begins on the date you received this letter, as provided 

in subparagraph 1200-03-26-.02(4)(d) of the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Regulations. 

 

It is the express intent of the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Board that the 180-day permit application correction 

period is not to be construed by an applicant as permission to construct or modify a source without the permit 

required by Division Rules.  If you fail to submit a complete application within this 180-day time period, all 

construction permits shall be denied and any fees forfeited. 

 

https://www.tn.gov/environment/program-areas/apc-air-pollution-control-home/apc/permits-air/permit-air-air-quality-construction-permit/apc-non-title-v-construction-permit.html
https://www.tn.gov/environment/program-areas/apc-air-pollution-control-home/apc/permits-air/permit-air-air-quality-construction-permit/apc-non-title-v-construction-permit.html
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March 13, 2024 

 

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Mr. Jimmie Horton at 615-532-0533 or 

Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 82-0639, please reference this number in any further correspondence 

with the Division. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James P. Johnston, P.E. 

Deputy Director 

Permitting & Regulatory Development 


